
September 9th, 2024

Island Regulatory & Appeals Commission
134 Kent Street
Charlottetown pei

Attention: Michelle Walsh-Doucette

Regarding: Appeal # LA24008
George L Crawford and Other Appellants V The City of Charlottetown

Our community submitted a notice of appeal to the Island Regulatory & Appeals
Commission on April 15th. 2024. Since that time, we have spoken to the following Law
Firms in an effort to obtain legal representation for our community in this matter:
Stuart McKelvey
Campbell Lea
McInnis Cooper
Carr Stevenson Mckay
HR Atlantic
Campbell Stewart
Key Murray

Many of the above firms indicated they were not able to represent our community,
because of conflicts. Key Murray were approached the first week of August. After a
lengthy conflict search, Lynn Murray had one of her staff look at the appeal documents
and the city record. A number of legal points and case histories were prepared. Ms.
Murray explained that her firm did not have time in their schedule to work on this
appeal.

During the July 3rd meeting at IRAC, the Commission lawyer advised the Appellants
present, not to come to the September 11th appeal without an expert witness. Through
no fault of our own, our Community has neither legal representation nor an expert
witness. The Appellants will not attend the September 11th IRAC hearing without legal
representation and witnesses.

George L Crawford
for the Appellants and Our Community




